
VILLAGE OF ALBION 
PLANNING BOARD MEETING 
MAY 13, 2021 at 5:00 PM 

 

Present; Mathew Hand, Karen Conn, Mike Kincaid. Also, Deputy Mayor Gary Katsanis and Code Enforcement Officer 

Kevin Sheehan. 

Called to order at 5:00 PM by Matt pledge of allegiance followed. 

Acceptance of minutes: March 11th. 2021 motion Mike second by Karen with one correction. 

Old Business: Discussion on the revised proposal presented by Gary Katsanis "Chapter 201 Vacant Commercial 

Building Code". An in-depth discussion about the new proposed Code with discussion about 4-part definition of 

commercial property, fee schedule, possible computer programs to assist in record keeping and legal terminology. 

The Board is comfortable with the draft as it is to send to the Village Board for their input.  

 

Motion by Karen second by Mike to have Gary present to the Village Board. 

 

Adjourned at 6:25 PM Motion Mike, second Karen. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Kevin P Sheehan 


